
Oasis	Elementary	2018	-	5th	Grade	Promotion	Slide	Show	
	

	

	

We	are	collecting	photos	for	use	in	our	5th	Grade		
“Moving	Up”	Slideshow.			

	

The	show	will	be	presented	at	the	“Moving	Up”	Ceremony	and/or	
“Moving	Up”	Dance	on	Tuesday,	May	29th.				

Information	about	the	dance	will	be	sent	home	soon.	

If	you	would	like	to	submit	your	photos	for	inclusion,	please	follow	
the	instructions	below.	

	

Instructions	for	Submitting	Photos:	

• No	more	than	FIVE	(5)	pictures	per	child.	
• Include	photos	from	past	&	present	at	Oasis	
• Group	photos	are	preferred.			
• Title	pictures	w/	child	last	name	and	date	of	photo.	
• Email	your	photos	to:	oesphotos2018@gmail.com	

All	photos	are	due	no	later	than	5	PM	on	Friday,	May	4th.	


